
March 23, 2021 

Attention all Residential Unit members! 

Thank you to all of you who were able to make it to the March 3, 
2021 Residential Unit meeting! It was so great to see all of you 
there and hear your thoughts on the upcoming contract 
negotiations. 

IBEW Local 46 hosted a mixed Unit Negotiations Training day on 
Friday, March 12th at the Union Hall, and the Residential Unit had 
four rank and file members in attendance!  Thank you to those 
who stepped up and were willing to attend this great training. 
This truly is a new day at IBEW Local 46 and the Residential Unit 
will be updated frequently on progress of the contract 
negotiations. 

Please download the Local 46 app so you can great the most up 
to date info. 

The next Residential Unit Meeting is April 7th at 5:00 p.m. at the 
Union Hall. 

I look forward to seeing you all there!  

Please contact me directly with any questions. 

In Solidarity, 

Matt Yalowicki 
IBEW Local 46 
Residential Representative 

matt@ibew46.com 

C:  206-512-4959  
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